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From: Orthen, Richard [Richard.Orthen@fpl.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2012 3:08 PM
To: Williamson, Alicia; Matthews, David; Maher, William; Comar, Manny; Stewart, Scott; McCree, 

Victor
Subject: FPL Letter L-2012-304 Dated 31JUL12: Revised Schedule for Response to NRC RAI Letter 

120329 (eRAI 6354 Rev. 0) ESRP 2.3.1 - Hydrology
Attachments: L-2012-304 Dated 31JUL12 RAI Ltr 120329 eRAI 6354 2.3.1-1 -2 -3 -4 -5 -6 -7 -9 -10 

Revised Response Schedule.pdf

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission  
Attn:  Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001  

Re:   Florida Power & Light Company 
Proposed Turkey Point Units 6 and 7 
Docket Nos. 52-040 and 52-041 
Revised Schedule for Response to NRC Request for Additional Information Letter 120329 (eRAI 
6354 Rev. 0) Related to ESRP Section 2.3.1 – Hydrology 

Reference: 

1. NRC Letter to FPL dated April 3, 2012, Environmental Request for Additional Information Letter 
120329 Related to ESRP Section 2.3.1, Hydrology, for the Combined License Application 
Review for Turkey Point Units 6 and 7 

2. FPL Letter L-2012-226 to NRC dated May 17, 2012, Response Schedule for NRC Request for 
Additional Information Letter 120329 (eRAI 6354 Rev. 0) Related to ESRP Section 2.3.1 – 
Hydrology 

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) requested Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) to 
respond to the request for additional information (RAI) within 45 days of the date of the Reference 1 
letter.  If FPL was unable to provide a response within 45 days, NRC requested FPL to provide a 
schedule for the response (Reference 2).  This letter provides the revised FPL schedule to respond to 
the NRC RAI provided in the Reference 2 letter.   
 
The responses to RAI 2.3.1-1 through RAI 2.3.1-7, RAI 2.3.1-9, and RAI 2.3.1-10 are scheduled to be 
provided by August 20, 2012. 

 
 
Richard F. Orthen 
Principal Licensing Engineer 
New Nuclear Projects NNP/JB B3314 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL  33408-0420 
o(561) 691-7512 
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cc:   
PTN 6 & 7 Project Manager, AP1000 Projects Branch 1, USNRC DNRL/NRO 
Regional Administrator, Region II, USNRC
Senior Resident Inspector, USNRC, Turkey Point Plant Units 3 & 4


